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TO ENFORCEMENT BY E-MAIL 

*************************************************************************** 
 
Despite the public consultation period not yet being expired, the work on this 
premises has continued and now appears to be virtually complete. 
 
We are reinforcing our objection, because now that the intentions are plainly visible, 
the effect is worse that we feared. 
 
We are copying this to Enforcement, because such a blatant disregard of the 
legislation which is supposed to protect the character of listed buildings should be 
followed up.  This is a prominent building in Bath's prestige shopping street, and it is 
wholly unacceptable that the owners should pre-empt a planning decision still 
pending. 


